The Daily Babble Rise and Shine's Crib Notes



Celebrating Logan's Next Adventure

We celebrate Logan as he launches from Rise and Shine into the wonderful world of preschool! 🌟 Logan joined us at just 5 months old, and it has been an absolute joy to watch him grow, learn, and reach so many amazing developmental milestones. We will truly miss his bright smile and curious spirit, but we're so excited to hear all about the adventures that await him in this next chapter. Go shine, Logan—you've got this!









to Rise and Shine

We welcomed Louis

to our Rise and Shine family!

He is settling in and making new friends!

First 5 Mini-grant Funding

FIRST CELEBRATING YEARS sonoma county

- 🌟 Exciting News from Rise and Shine! 🌟
- We are proud to announce that all three Rise and Shine facilities
 - ☆ Rise and Shine Child Care Center MV
 - 🬟 Rise and Shine Child Care Center RP
 - ☆ Rise and Shine Child Care Center H
- have been selected to receive First 5 Mini-Grant funding!

First 5 supports programs that help children from birth through age five get the strongest start in life. Their mission focuses on early learning, health, and family support so that every child enters school healthy, nurtured, and ready to succeed.

This grant will allow Rise and Shine to continue building brighter beginnings for our children, families, and community.



Rise and Shine's 2nd Bi-Annual Baby Clothing Swap★

Join us for our community event designed to share and support local families with gently used baby and maternity items.

Drop-Off Day

When: Saturday, September 6, 2025 Time: 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Where: 5435 Snyder Lane, Rohnert Park

What to Bring:

- Gently used baby clothing (Newborn 5T)
- Maternity clothing & accessories
- Baby accessories (blankets, hats, shoes, etc.)
- Baby gear (strollers, books, toys, etc.)
- ✓ All items must be clean, gently used, and free from stains, rips, or excessive wear.
- X No soiled or heavily worn items.
- X No car seats, please.

Shopping Day

When: Sunday, September 7, 2025

Time:

- 10:00 11:00 a.m. Early Access for Saturday Donors (ticket required)
- 11:00 a.m. 12:00 p.m. Open to All (no ticket needed)
- Where: 5435 Snyder Lane, Rohnert Park

What to Bring:

- Donors: Your ticket for early entry
- Everyone: A bag or box to take items home

A Few Final Notes:

- All unclaimed items will be donated to a local charity.
- Please take only what you need so everyone can benefit.

We're thrilled to come together again as a community. See you there!



Rise and Shine Celebrates Farm to CACFP



Rise and Shine Celebrates Farm to CACFP Participation! *
We are proud to share that Rise and Shine Child Care Centers has successfully fulfilled our responsibilities for participation in the Farm to Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP). This accomplishment represents our commitment to providing children with healthy meals, fresh local produce, and meaningful food education experiences.

Visit our website to view our <u>storyboard</u> as a celebration of our journey — highlighting toddlers planting seeds, exploring sensory play, families sharing menus, staff preparing meals with care, and the joy of eating together. Each piece reflects the heart of our Farm to CACFP work and the strong partnerships that make it possible.

But this is only the beginning. Y Stay tuned as Rise and Shine continues to expand our garden curriculum, weaving hands-on gardening, sensory play, and farm-to-table learning into daily life. Together, we are nurturing healthy habits, strong families, and curious young learners who will carry these lessons for a lifetime.

Thank you for being part of this celebration and for supporting our mission to nourish bodies, grow minds, and build community through Farm to CACFP.





FOLLOW OUR SOCIAL MEDIA

- Facebook
- <u>Instagram</u>
- TikTok coming soon

We'd love for you to follow us!

CLICK LINKS



- 6 Logan
- 8 Edison
- 14 Miss Alondra
- 30 Zion





- Sign-In/Out on both ProCare & Hubbe
- Sign-In BEFORE entering
- Sign-Out AFTER retrieving your child
- Use QRcode posted at entrance. DO NOT save to your device
- Wash tote bags each week
- We need to make sure fingernails are trimmed. This is a health and safety concern.



Dear Rise and Shine Families,

We are so grateful for the opportunity to care for and grow alongside your little ones each day. One of the most meaningful ways you can support Rise and Shine is by leaving us a review on Google.

Your feedback not only helps other families learn about the quality of care we provide, but it also strengthens our reputation in the community and allows us to continue offering the very best for our children and staff.

Reviews help new families feel confident in choosing us, and they also give our team encouragement and insight into the impact of our work.

If you have a moment, we'd love for you to share your experience on one of our Google pages. A few kind words go a long way in helping our centers thrive!

Thank you for being an important part of the Rise and Shine family. With gratitude,

The Rise and Shine Team



